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25 January 2024 

Dear Parents, 

As a member of the MPA Choir, your child has the opportunity to perform at the 

prestigious Snape Maltings Concert Hall as part of ‘Celebration 2024’. This offers the 

opportunity for schools to perform their own pieces as well as coming together at the 

end to perform a finale song written especially for the festival. 

This will take place on Tuesday 12th March 2024. The children will leave school at 

approximately 2pm to complete their rehearsals on the stage and will remain at Snape 

Maltings until the performance has finished. This means the children will be able to have 

their usual choice of lunch at school and they will then need a packed tea to eat 

between the rehearsals and the performance. 

The performance begins at 7pm and will finish at approximately 9pm. We recognise that 

for some children, this will be a late night, however from the experience of previous 

Celebration events, we cannot express enough what a fantastic opportunity this is. 

They have provided schools with a code for 2 discounted tickets per child performing at 

a cost of £5 (usual cost is £8 with under 30s half price). These are available at 

https://brittenpearsarts.org/events/celebration-2024 or by calling the Snape Maltings 

Box Office on 01728 687110. Our £5 ticket discount code is CELEBMART24. Please only use 

this code for 2 tickets to allow all families to have the same opportunity; you will be able 

to book more tickets at the standard price when making the booking if you wish to 

purchase more than two tickets. This code will stop working on Monday 5th February. 

I will send out another letter nearer to the time for consent and for any further details. 

I hope as many families will be able to support the children as possible! 

 

Miss Scrutton 

Choir Leader 
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